
ADVERTISEMENT FOR ESTIMATES 
 
Sealed Estimates for the construction of the Opportunity Drive 
Erosion project, will be received by M&S Engineering, at the office located 
at 376 Landa Street until 2:00 pm local time on February 15, 2019, at which 
time the estimates received will be opened and reviewed.   
 
As we anticipate pricing for this project will not meet the requirements for the 
public bid process, there will be no public opening and reading of the 
estimates, but an analysis of the bid estimates only. The City reserves the 
right to reject and/or decline all estimates.  
 
The Project consists of repairing a safety end treatment of an existing 36” 
storm sewer pipe in the 23000 block of Opportunity Drive, Sandy Oaks, 
Texas. Bids will be received for a single prime Contract.  Bids shall provide a 
lump sum and unit price basis as indicated in the Bid Form. Documents may 
be viewed and downloaded on or after January 30, 2019, online (free of 
charge) by emailing Jerod Mott at jmott@msengr.com. The City of Sandy 
Oaks will not provide paper copies of the Bid Documents.  Partial sets of the 
Bid Documents will not be available from the Issuing Office at M&S 
Engineering as indicated below. A pre-bid conference will not be held.  
 
Bidders shall submit proof of qualifications to perform the work as described 
in the Instructions to Bidders. Written questions and comments shall be 
submitted no later than 2:00 PM on February 12, 2019 and be emailed to: 
Jerod Mott, P.E., M&S Engineering LLC, 376 Landa St., New Braunfels, 
Texas 78130, (P) 830-228-5446, jmott@msengr.com. 
 


